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Low Water Pressure on S. Villere Street 
 
Motorists, residents and businesses are advised that S. Villere Street between Loyola Avenue and 
Cleveland St. will be closed to thru traffic on Wednesday, November 12, 2014, Thursday, November 
13, 2014 and Monday, November 17, 2014 from 7:00 pm to 5:00 am while Boh Bros Construction 
Company ties in a new 8-inch water main that serves the area. 
 
The area affected by the closure on Wednesday 11-12-14 will be 

-  Butterworth building @ 1441 Tulane Avenue 
- The parking Garage and Parking Lots along South Villere Street 
- The building at the corner of Canal and S. Villere Street 

 
The area affected by the closure on Thursday 11-13-14 will be 

-  Butterworth building @ 1441 Tulane Avenue 
- The parking Garage and Parking Lots along South Villere Street 
- The building at the corner of Canal and S. Villere Street 

  
The area affected by the closure on Monday 11-17-14 will be Tulane Ave. from S. Claiborne to Loyola 
Ave.   
 
 All closures will be between 7:00 pm to 5:00 am on November 12th, 13th and 17th. 
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